
 

Roman Catholic Diocese of Brentwood 
 

Invites all its Altar Servers and their families to the annual 

Diocesan Mass for Altar Servers 

 at 

  
on 

Saturday 21 September 2024 at 2pm 
 

Principal celebrant 

Rt Rev. Alan Williams S. M.  
Bishop of Brentwood 

 

 

Follow us on social media and guildofststephen.org for updates. 

 

   
 

facebook.com/GuildofSaintStephen/ 

 
instagram.com/GuildofSaintStephen/ 

 
twitter.com/GuildStStephen 

 

Altar servers to arrive by 1:30pm at the latest.  Vesting will take place in the parish halls.  Please note for 

footwear that sensible / formal black shoes are to be worn by all servers during the mass – no trainers.   
 

Parking arrangements: Please use the nearby multi-storey car park or Sainsbury’s supermarket (both require 

payment), or car share if possible.  The cathedral car park will have a few spaces only. 


